
QUESTION NO 2 By Councillor Aston for answer by 
the Convener of Housing, 
Homelessness and Fair Work 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 1 June 2023 

Question (1) Given a number of recent instances where Council

properties have been removed from the disposals list

despite neighbours of those properties having been told that

they would be disposed of, has there been any change to

the policy in relation to acquisitions and disposals

programme which has not been agreed either by the

Housing, Homelessness and Fair Work Committee or by

Council in the last twelve months?

Answer (1) 

Question (2) Can the Convener please state the current policy for the

acquisitions and disposals programme?

Answer (2) 

 


